
  

  

  

 

Notice of Docket Schedule Update 
 

           June 27, 2022 

 
Community Solar Program – Docket No. UM 1930 
 
Staff Draft Recommendation and Request for Comments on Use of Agent 
Subscription Model 
 
Staff announces an updated schedule for submitting written comments on Staff’s draft 
recommendation on use of the agent subscription model in the Community Solar Program 
(Program). Staff requests written comments on the draft recommendation by July 1, 2022. 
Please email comments to puc.filingcenter@puc.oregon.gov. 
 
Schedule  

Date Activity 

July 1, 2022 
Written comment on Staff’s draft recommendation on use of 
the agent subscription model in the Program due. 

July 18 Revised recommendation posted to Docket No. UM 1930. 

July 26 Commission decision at public meeting. 

 
 
Staff Contact 
Please direct questions and comments to Joe Abraham at Joseph.Abraham@puc.oregon.gov. 
Thank you for your participation in the Community Solar Program! 
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